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PUBLIC NOTICE

PARTIAL STREET CLOSURE FOR CONSTRUCTION
North 4t Street between East Jefferson and East Johnson Streets

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that North 4™ Street will be partially closed between East Jefferson and East Johnson
Streets in the Carlton Crest subdivision for construction beginning on Monday, July 23, 2018. The street is
scheduled to reopen on Monday, October 1, 2018 and travel will return to normal. Access will be provided for
homes in the area; however, all non-residential drivers will need to find alternate routes during this time.

Barricades and digital signs will be placed to provide warning to drivers prior to the project site. Door hangers
will also be distributed.

For more information, questions, or concerns, please contact Public Works Director Bryan Burnham at (503)
434-2175. The City apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.

Posted: 7/18/2018 (City website, NextDoor, City Hall, Post Office, and Ladd Park)



